
Notice of Adjournment 
Malibu City Council 

Regular Meeting 
 
 

Please take notice that the Regular City Council Meeting of Monday, November 22, 
2021, is hereby adjourned to Tuesday, November 30, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The Adjourned Regular meeting will be held via teleconference only in order to 
reduce the risk of spreading COVID-19 and pursuant to AB 361 and the County of 
Los Angeles Public Health Officer’s Order (revised September 28, 2021).  Please visit 
https://malibucity.org/VirtualMeeting to find more information about how to 
participate in the meeting. 
 
Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please call the City Clerk’s Office 
at (310) 456-2489 ext. 228. 
 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
Public hearings scheduled for the November 22, 2021 Regular City Council 
meeting are hereby continued to the November 30, 2021 Adjourned Regular City 
Council meeting, including: 
 
An Amendment to Title 17 of the Malibu Municipal Code to Extend Temporary 
Parking in the City’s Chili Cook–Off Site for the Farmers Market 
 
Dated: November 22, 2021 at 4:15 p.m. 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Kelsey Pettijohn, City Clerk 


